10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER

It is with great pleasure that I send my very best wishes to the Jain
community of the United Kingdom to mark Mahavir Jayanti.

I know that this is a very important festival for Jains, as you come together to
celebrate the birth of Mahavira.

The Jain communities of Britain have brought much to this country. The
fundamental principles of Jainism, including Ahimsa and respect for all, are
well recognised, and are as important as ever. I would like to thank the Jain
community for all you do in encouraging peace and harmony in our society.

Happy Mahavir Jayanti.
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